

XXI Copa del Rey de Barcos de Epoca - Vela Clásica Menorca



Question for Officials

Date: 2025-08-28

Question No: 03

Question For: Technical Committee

Question:

Due the storm meanwhile racing with 52kn on gust , we chase out the boat cutting ropes and hail liars of our "kite" so we ask if due this extraordinary situation and being let to use an smaller "kite" let to us to continue the regatta.

Thx in advance

Answer:

As long as the replacement one is the same or smaller size, this request is accepted.
Miguel F. Duran - Technical Committee

*Response By Sandra de la Cruz Printed at 2025-10-14
11:24*